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Reissued invitation to tender for the
cruise terminal

Due to the fact that CMP did not receive a sufficient number of qualifying
tenders in connection with the tendering process for the new cruise terminal
in January, the invitation to tender is now reissued with adjusted criteria.

The documentation can be found here:

https://www.rib-software.dk/udbudsportal; TN654152A

https://www.rib-software.dk/udbudsportal
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